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Pursuant to Resolution – R-16-24, the Engineering Division presents the following updates 
relevant to the City’s on-going stormwater management: 

1. MS4 Annual Report – The City has received the template for the 2018 Annual Report 
rom RI DEM. Engineering is continuing to compiling information to complete the report. 

2. Mapping – Mapping is complete in all sections of City.  Some documentation 
associated with the mapping project is available for public viewing at the Warwick 
Library, 600 Sandy Lane. Additional information will be compiled and made available.   

3. Cleaning and Inspections of stormwater infrastructure.  The City, with the assistance of 
its consultant BETA Group has completed all cleaning and inspection requirement 
associated with the Consent Agreement.  

a. Buckeye Brook –The City’s consultant, EA Engineering, Science, & 
Technology, Inc., PBC (EA), has responded to two rounds of comments from RI 
DEM.  The Public Notice has closed and RI DEM is in the process of preparing 
final conditions for the project.  

4. Public Outreach – DPW must prepare RFP to continue the outreach program started 
by the Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) with the assistance to the 
Northern Rhode Island Conservation District (NRICD).  For additional information 
created by the Conservation Districts visit the website 
https://simplestepswarwick.com/. Engineering will prepare bid for a Consultant to 
continue the work of the Conservation Districts.  

5. IDDE Services – Crossman Engineering (CE) has performed the first round of dry- 
weather screening.  Based upon this screening, there are 13 outfalls that will require 
further investigation.  CE has met with RI DEM regarding revising the City’s Illicit 
Discharge Detection and Elimination (IDDE) Plan and will prepare a report on the 
screenings for submission and has started wet-weather testing. 
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6. DPW has recently completed their portion of work to alleviate an issue at the 
intersection of Central Ave and Knight St, as well as repairing a sink hole in the area.  
The Developer of the Pontiac Mills will complete the work that will rectify a ponding 
issue at the intersection. 

7. DPW is currently performing sweeping operations.  Approximately, 50% of the City is 
complete. 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 
cc: Mathew Solitro, DPW –Director 
 William DePasquale, Mayor’s Office/Chief of Staff 


